
1

Sweeney, Robert (LBB)

From:
Sent: 18 June 2024 16:19
To: Forward Planning
Subject: Concerns regarding the Edgware Policy in Barnet Local Plan Main Modifications

[You don't oŌen get email from  
 

 
** Warning External Email ** 
 
RepresentaƟon from Gaby Israel 

 

 
 

 
Dear Sirs 
 
I am wriƟng to express my concerns regarding the Edgware Policy in the proposed 
Main ModificaƟons to the Barnet Local Plan.     The  impact of  4,740 new homes in a 
suburban area like Edgware would have an enormous impact on all who live here.    

 
 

 
As a Harrow resident who uses Edgware frequently there seems to be very liƩle aƩenƟon paid to the impact the 
proposed development would have to the Harrow side. 
Barnet Council have not been in touch with me with their proposals and I feel wider noƟficaƟon would have been 
most helpful. 
 
I am very concerned about the impact of the Local Plan on Edgware and for its 
residents, both present and future.    In light of the concerns I would like to express my support for any  
representaƟons  made by Save Our Edgware and Edgware Community AssociaƟon.   Please consider their 
submissions as reflecƟng my concerns. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Gaby Israel 




